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To experience Gods peace, also when it is difficult… 
 
First of all we wish you a richly blessed 2017. May you experience the presence and nearness of God, wherever 
you are at the moment.  
In Isaiah 43:19 stands:  

“See, I am doing a new thing! 
    Now it springs up; do you not perceive it? 

I am making a way in the wilderness and streams in the wasteland.” 
Flashback 

Life is not always easy, many of you know all about it. Also we went through difficult things lately. That was the 
reason it took a while since we sent out a newsletter. At the beginning of 2015 God spoke to us that this year would 
be different. Less ‘on the road’, time for ourselves, close to God and to wait. And that is what happened. We 
noticed in everything, God was closeby, how tough, difficult and sad things were. In this newsletter we share not 
details, we only wanted to mention it.  
 
Despite the tough times there were also opportunities to share (photo’s 
Aruba). For example to lead the worship and speak at different places. 
And we held celebrations with Christmas. Sometimes a group is larger, 
but sometimes it is just one person for whom we sing and share Gods 
healing, love, comfort and presence. Also almost every week we took 
time to sing together, talk and pray. We know from experience that it is 
important to worship the Lord, whatever our feelings are!  
 
Preview  
And now we look out what God in the coming year will do through us and our ministry of 
Healing Words. We notice that God says: GO! This is the time. It is confirmed by what 
we read in the Scripture and by what people encourage us with and pray for us. We 
have a growing desire to ‘step out’. Holding His hand. Like the Bible verse at the 
beginning of this newsletter says: “See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs up; do 
you not perceive it? I am making a way in the wilderness and streams in the wasteland.” 

 
Bracelets 
Recently many interested asked us about Healing Words. Somebody called with the 
question: “Do you have some bracelets available?” We sell bracelets which we have 
designed and created. At every bracelet is a card with a Bible verse.And the colors of 
the beads link to the words of the verse. On the photo an example, Galatians 5:22,23, 
the fruit of the Spirit. For the conferences in Norway we have cards with English texts. 
And for Holland in Dutch. Such a bracelet helps to memorize a Bible verse and with a 
purchase you support the work of Healing Words. Are you interested to buy a 
bracelet?  

Let us know via info@healingwords.nl or ask us when we meet.  
 
Prayer  
We like it so much that you read our newsletter! And if you can pray for us, we appreciate that especially!  
Please pray that we keep on hearing Gods voice speak to us and that we go wherever He leads us?  

 
We experience that the Lord God says: GO! We have the privilege to share His healing words 
by Gods Word, worship and prayer. We have experienced extraordinary things, which we had 
never thought of being possible. And we look out with anticipation. It is a great privilege to serve 
the Lord and to see Him at work!  
 
 
Thanks a lot for your involvement with Healing Words and us! 
 
With love, Suze en Anneke  

 
P.S. Op February 7 and April 4 we are invited to lead the worship during an Aglow 
evening in Ermelo. (20.00 hrs in CGK De Voorhof, Frederik Hendriklaan 11, Ermelo)  
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